Our Classroom News! November 6th, 2020

We had a great week learning about harvesting, sharing, and the letter "C"! We read the books Harvest Party, Squirrel's Busy Day, and We Gather Together to help us learn about what harvesting is. At circle time, we discussed how we pick pumpkins and apples in the fall, just like the farmers do. For our fine motor crafts, we made a cornucopia, painted corn with Legos, and made a turkey for our bulletin board!

C is for cookie! This week was all about the letter "C"! To help us learn more about this letter, we read the book <u>Copycats</u>, made a cat out of the letter, and named many different things that start with "C"! The kiddos have been so enthusiastic when learning about the alphabet!

Next week we will be talking about Veterans Day and the letter "D"! Please remember to sign up for parent-teacher conferences on November 16th!

"Play is our brain's favorite way of learning."

~Diane Ackerman

Reminders:

- *No School- November 11th
- *Parent-Teacher Conferences- November 16th
- *No School- Thanksgiving Holiday- November 26th-27th





